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Memorandum 
 
TO:  Board of Education 
 
FROM: Andrea Oquist 
 
DATE: July 19, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Schoolcraft College Millage Proposal 
 
 
Under state law, community colleges that wish to call an election to ask for a local 
property tax millage must have their local school district constituents file for the election 
with the county clerk. 
 
This is in no way a recommendation or position on the millage proposal, it is merely a 
statutory procedural requirement in order for a community college to get such a 
proposal on the ballot.  We have previously reviewed this with our legal counsel at 
Thrun Law and they concur that this is a requirement for local school districts.  
 
The proposed resolution is attached for discussion during the Committee of the Whole 
meeting of July 23, 2018.  This item will also be on the agenda of the July 23rd regular 
meeting for a vote. 
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